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Last December, we were honoured 
to welcome Renaud Capuçon, a 

longtime friend of Laurits Th. 

Larsen, here at Larsen Strings.  

The famous violinist, who was in 
Sønderborg to play the Korngold 

violin concerto with South 

Denmark Philharmonic, took the 

time to visit our factory and to see 

for himself how Larsen Strings are 

developed, manufactured, and 

meticulously tested.  

Renaud was kind enough to help us 
to produce a video of him in both 

performance and narration to make 

a record of his visit here. 

We invite you to view this footage on 

our website and also to hear his 

observations about the impact that 

strings have had upon his career. 
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Click Here... 

http://larsenstrings.com/renaud-capucon/ 

Larsen Strings: Updated Website 

As part of our mission to continuously improve our service to you, 

we have significantly updated our online presence with an all new 

version of our website: 

This new, contemporary style, has been adopted to allow for fully 

responsive viewing and straightforward navigation on most devices from 

mobile ’phones to tablets to desktop.  

This new mobile-friendly format also allows us to keep all 

information fully up to date because we can now directly edit page 

content from Sønderborg. This ensures that our website is always 

relevant and newsworthy and also means that larsenstrings.com 

meets the latest requirements of all current internet browsers and 

search engines. 

Our intention is to add to content and to update news about 

products and visits from musicians see Renaud Capuçon. 

We welcome your feedback and views. Please contact us: 

larsenstrings@larsenstrings.com 
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